
UPDATE: Pepco and reliability
Last Friday, I wrote about how Pepco needs to concentrate on
customer service and less on marketing. In fact, the company
will have to deal with lots of damage control because the
Washington Post published a devastating article on Sunday that
finds that Pepco has TERRIBLE reliability and that it has
nothing to do with trees and storms but rather with equipment
failure.  In response, Pepco will have a press conference
today to discuss their five-year improvement plan.

Again, Pepco would be best advised to spend money fixing the
problem than spending thousands on an ad campaign to make the
company  appear  to  care  about  its  customers.  In  the  end,
customers  don’t  have  a  choice  when  it  comes  to  power
companies. I understand the latest Pepco ad campaign is about
image…but again, customers will develop an image based on
their  own  experiences.  Everyone  who  suffers  power  outages
frequently  (Pepco  customers  suffer  power  outages  70%  more
frequently  than  counterparts  in  other  large  cities)  knows
Pepco  is  NOT  reliable,  and  does  not  work  hard  enough  to
restore power quickly. Today’s full-color ad in the Washington
Post (with the tagline “We’re working for you) is not going to
change minds.

Do you think Pepco can fix its image? Is image even the
problem?
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